
 

MSCP 
Workshop 

Wednesday, Nov. 17 

10 a.m. ‐ 12 p.m. 

Join us online for a virtual   
public meeting on the Multiple 
Species Conservation Program  

(MSCP). 
A link to the meeting will be 

available at:           
sdparks.org/publicmeetings 

Local, state and federal partners 
will present updates on 2020 MSCP 

accomplishments, including     
habitat restoration, management 

and monitoring efforts.  
Presenters will also answer       

questions from meeting              
participants. 

If you can’t join us during the 
scheduled time, a recorded version 
of the presentation will be available 

at: sdparks.org 


